
 

They are like trees that grow beside a stream that bear fruit at the right time and whose leaves do not dry up.  They 
succeed in all they do. (Psalm 1:3) 

 
This is our school, 

Let Peace dwell here, 
Let the room be full of contentment. 

Let love abide here, 
Love of one another, 

Love of mankind, 
Love of life itself 
And love of God. 
Let us remember 

That as many hands build a house, 
So many hearts make our school. 

 
Monday 27th April, 2020 
 
Dear all, 
 
Another week has passed and we are now on the 6th week of lockdown.  I would just like to thank the 
whole of the Uley School community for their hard work and commitment so far in ensuring our Uley 
children are safe, well and have access to learning. 
 
Activity Webs 
Today you will receive the second activity web.  We acknowledge every family will have a different way of 
organising their days and no two days are the same.   The children may be more receptive to work at 
different parts of the day and on some days more than others.  It is important to focus on everybody’s 
mental health and well-being as well as academic.   As you know, the staff are available to answer 
questions and offer any support, and on the front page of the school website you will find all the letters 
and correspondence sent out since week commencing 16th March, including signposting for support. 
 
I am hearing and seeing a lot of the fantastic activities that the children are taking part in.  This is great to 
see; it gives us all a big smile and it is a really good way to stay in touch. 
 
Next Friday (8th May) it is VE day.  The staff will be planning VE day activities, and of course, Captain Tom 
Moore celebrates his 100th birthday this week.  The nation has been moved by the efforts of Captain Tom 
Moore and the millions he has raised for NHS Charities Together.  Follow this link to get involved with 
celebrating Captain Moore’s 100th birthday and with the VE day celebrations: 
 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3yrtgmkfHBbsXfQfYkJp7CF/make-a-difference 
 
 
Uley School Facebook and Twitter 
Don’t forget to check the Uley School Facebook and Twitter pages for links to information and activities: 
 
https://www.facebook.com/Uley-C-of-E-Primary-School-399165256930962/?ref=settings 
 
https://twitter.com/UleyPrimarySch 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/articles/3yrtgmkfHBbsXfQfYkJp7CF/make-a-difference
https://www.facebook.com/Uley-C-of-E-Primary-School-399165256930962/?ref=settings
https://twitter.com/UleyPrimarySch


 

 
A Thought from the Diocese of Gloucester 
Mindfulness is less about turning down the volume on the nasty stuff and more about turning up the 
volume on other things that are going on. When all we can think about is the negative it fills our minds and 
hearts and brings us down. We feel hemmed in and cramped. Life in all its fullness is not about ignoring the 
bad stuff, but noticing all the good stuff too, so that even in a pandemic there are things we can be grateful 
for. 
 
On that note, keep positive, keep happy and keep safe. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Zoe Mandeville 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stay at home to stop coronavirus spreading 
Everyone must stay at home to help stop the spread of coronavirus. 

You should only leave the house for 1 of 4 reasons: 

 shopping for basic necessities, for example food and medicine, which must be as infrequent as possible 

 one form of exercise a day, for example a run, walk, or cycle – alone or with members of your household 

 any medical need, or to provide care or to help a vulnerable person 

 travelling to and from work, but only where this absolutely cannot be done from home 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

